
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
25/09/18 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
E.S.F.A BOYS/MIXED 7-A-SIDE (maximum of 9) 
 
St.James’ School Field on Tuesday 2nd October 2018 at 4.00pm 
 
We have a 7-a-side football tournament at St James’ School field (Bar gate) on Tuesday 2nd 
October 2018 - 4pm kick-off. Your child is interested in taking part. Please complete the slip 
below and return it by Thursday 27th September. The match should finish around 6pm. 
 
The match will be outdoors on grass, so please ensure your child has ‘suitable’ footwear, and 
shin pads where possible. 
 
As the matches start after the end of school, it will be your responsibility to organise 
transport there and back for your child. If you are unable, on any occasion, to organise 
transport please let me know ASAP so suitable transport can be arranged. As always, we 
greatly appreciate your time, help and support both with transport and at the matches. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mr Middleton 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
7-A-SIDE – St.James’ School Field on Tuesday 2nd October 2018 at 4.00pm 

 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the football tournament at St James’ School. 
 
Name of Child: _________________________________________________ 
 
Name of Parent: _________________________________________________ 
 
Signature:  _________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Number:      _________________________________________________ 

 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 


